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Mrs. Christy’s Croom Seminole County Elementary 
fifth grade homeroom recently received an ice cream 
reward party for collecting the most pop tabs for fifth 
grade 4-H.  Each SCES fifth grade homeroom had a 
competition to collect the most pop tabs. All together 
the fifth grade homerooms collected 30 pounds of pop 
tabs. 

All of the pop tabs that were collected were given to 
one of the Ronald McDonald Houses in Georgia. The 
pop tabs are recycled and the money is used to pay the 
utility cost for a full year at one of the Ronald McDonald 
houses in Georgia.  

Thank you to all the fifth grade homeroom teachers 
and students for collecting pop tabs for Georgia 4-H.

 

Christy Croom’s Homeroom, pictured here in no certain order: Lennon Brock, Jameson Clements, Jameyah Cunningham, Damien English, 
Desiree English, Sandy Fernandez, Cayden Grimsley, Zy’Quan Hatten, Ive’y Haynes, Alex Helms, Will Hornsby, Kylie Johnson, Raylee 
Jordan, Bowen Lane, Julia Lenz, Rafael Marquez, JaShayla Nunnally, Kane Peter, Rilee Rogers, Kody Ross, Michael Sims, Izzy Sketoe, 
Bryson Sparks, Lanie Taylor, Michiah Turner,Ryann Williamson, Zailen Wilson, and Emalee Wimberly


